
NORTH KERN WATER STORAGE DISTRICT  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
REGULAR MEETING 

 

33380 Cawelo Avenue 
Bakersfield, CA 93308 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regularly scheduled meeting of the North Kern Water Storage 
District Board of Directors on May 20, 2025, at 7:00 a.m. has been cancelled.  
 
A Special meeting of the Board of Directors is scheduled for Monday, May 19, 2025, at 7:00 a.m. 
 
The next Regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors is on June 17, 2025, at 7:00 a.m. 
 
Please contact the office at (661) 393-2696 if you have any questions. 

 
 


